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Favors Nixon Resignation 
WASHINGTON, Feb. 1 (AP) 

—Senator William Proxmire, 
Democrat of Wisconsin, said 
today a majority of Wisconsin 
residents responding to a poll 
favor President Nixon's resigna-
tion, but not his impeachment. 

A majority are also for the 
rationing of gasoline, he said. 
Mr. Proxmire said question-
naires had been sent to 100,000 
Wisconsin residents and more 
than 15,000 had been returned. 

Fifty-five per cent of the re-
spondents believed that the 
President should resign; 43 per 
cent said he should not, he 
said. 

The impeachment of the 
President was opposed 53 per 
cent to 44 per cent, Mr. Prox-
mire said. 

Rationing was favored 53 
per cent to 44 per cent and the 
easing of polliition control 
standards was favored 69 per 
cent to 29 per cent. 


